
 

 

 
           Mൺඒ 21, 2023 
 
Tඁൾ Aඌർൾඇඌංඈඇ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ 

 
Go and teach all nations, says 

the Lord; I am with you always, 
until the end of the world. 

 
Matthew 28:19, 20 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—5:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m.—canceled on May 23rd 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Fංඋඌඍ Cඈආආඎඇංඈඇ 

 
Congratulations to Titan James, Ava Jost, and Emma 
McAlister who received their First Communion on Sunday, 
May 14, 2023 at Queen of All Saints Church.  



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   

Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Sൾඏൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 

(Tඁൾ Aඌർൾඇඌංඈඇ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ) 
 

“I am praying for them…”   JOHN 17:9 
 
Prayer is the foundation of our Faith and the foundation of Stewardship.  
Prayer is always the first best option in any situation - not just our last 
resort.  Pray for friends and family, and especially for those that don’t 
treat you very well.  Pray to give praise, to thank, and to ask God for 
help.  Pray to see what God wants you to do with the gifts He has given 
you.  Teach others how to pray.  It has been said that teaching someone 
how to pray is the best gift you can give someone. 

 

Monday, May 22 - St. Rita of Cascia 
 Acts of the Apostles 19:1-8/John 16:29-33 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Loretta Schumacher (†)  
Tuesday, May 23 - Easter Weekday 
  Acts of the Apostles 20:17-27/John 17:1-11 
 6:15 a.m.                    Thomas Voiland (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†)  
Wednesday, May 24 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 20:28-38/John 17:11-19 
 6:15 a.m. Dennis Grainger (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Phil Otto (†)   
Thursday, May 25 - St. Bede, St. Gregory VII, St. Mary Magdalene de’Pazzi 
 Acts of the Apostles 22:30, 23:6-11/John 17:20-26 
 6:15 a.m.                     Laura Ameis - Picardi (†) 
   *8:15 a.m. Teresa Haseltine (†) 
Friday, May 26 - St. Philip Neri 
 Acts of the Apostles 25:13-21/John 21:15-19 
 6:15 a.m. Mildred Patterson (Birthday) 
     8:15 a.m. Lois Cliffe (†)   
Saturday, May 27 - St. Augustine of Centerbury 
 Acts of the Apostles 28:16-20, 30-31/John 21:20-25 
 8:15 a.m. Virginia Bartnett (†)  
 5:00 p.m. Catherine Schuch (†)  
Sunday, May 28 - Pentecost Sunday 
 Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11/1 Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13/John 20:19-23 
     7:30 a.m.           Wanda Glessner (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Joey Ovca 
   10:30 a.m.              For the People 
 12:00 Noon James E. Klotz (†)  
 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
  

     American author Robert Fulghum writes about one of his college professors, a 
Dr. Papaderos, an instructor in Greek philosophy.  On one occasion, as class was 
ending, Dr. Papaderos asked, “Are there any questions?”  Robert Fulghum raised his 
hand and inquired, “Dr. Papaderos, what is the meaning of life?” 
 
     Fulghum relates, “The usual laughter followed, and people stirred to go.  Dr. 
Papaderos held up his hand and stilled the room and looked at me for a long time, 
asking with his eyes if I was serious and seeing from my eyes that I was.  ‘I will 
answer your question,’ he said.  Then taking his wallet out of his hip pocket, he fished into it and brought out a 
very small, round mirror, about the size of a quarter.  Then he said, ‘When I was a small child, during the war, 
we were very poor and we lived in a remote village.  One day, on the road, I found several broken pieces of a 
mirror from a wrecked German motorcycle.  I tried to find all the pieces and put them together, but it was not 
possible, so I kept only the largest piece.  This one.  And by scratching it on a stone I made it round.  I began 
to play with it as a toy and became fascinated by the fact that I could reflect light into dark places where the 
sun would never shine - in deep holes and crevices and dark closets.  It became a game for me to get light into 
the most inaccessible places I could find.  I kept the little mirror, and as I went about my growing up, I would 
take it out in idle moments and continue the challenge of the game.  As I became a man, I grew to understand 
that this was not just a child’s game but a metaphor for what I might do with my life.  I came to understand 
that I am not the light or even the source of light.  But light - truth, understanding, knowledge - is there, and it 
will shine in many dark places if I reflect it. 
 
     ‘I am a fragment of a mirror whose whole design and shape I do not know.  Nevertheless, with what I have, 
I can reflect light into the dark places of this world and change some things in some people.  Perhaps others 
may see and do likewise.  This is what I am about.  This is the meaning of my life.’ 
 
     ‘And then he took his small mirror and, holding it carefully, caught the bright rays of the daylight streaming 
through the window and reflected them onto my face and onto my hands folded on the desk.’” 
 
     We are reminded on this Ascension Day that we, too, have a purpose in life to reflect not just light, but the 
Light, Jesus Christ.  Just before his ascent to Heaven, Jesus instructs those gathered, “...you will receive power 
when the Holy Spirit comes upon you, and you will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, through Judea and Samaria, 
and to the ends of the earth.”  If the Light that is Christ is going to shine, we have to be the ones who reflect it.  
The world has too many dark places.  Pray that each of us may be up for the challenge of positioning ourselves 
in such a way as to let Jesus Christ’s goodness and love reach every spot and enlighten every person.  Dr. 
Papaderos discovered it wasn’t a game, but a purpose.  We know it’s not a game, but a calling, a mission given 
to us by our Savior. 
 
     One way we reflect the Light of Christ is through our grade school.  Pray for them this week as they finish 
the 2022-2023 academic year.  God has been praised throughout the year - as God should be - and God has 
responded to this praise by blessing each student and teacher many times over.  God always does that.  We can 
be sure that the Lord will be watching over everybody as they depart this week.  We pray, then, for our 
graduates as they move on to high school, carrying with them the seven gifts of the Holy Spirit they received 
just a month ago at their Confirmation.  We pray for the rest of the students.  May they be protected from all 
harm and really have a fun summer vacation.  We pray for the faculty and staff.  May they be refreshed and 
renewed over the next few months.  And we thank you, the parishioners who support our school.  Thank you 
for being Christ’s little mirrors who allow his Light to glow in the lives of our students. 
   
     May God bless all of you.     
 
 

     Fr. Hambrough 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄  
Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 

 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  May 21 
    8:00 a.m.   Blood Drive - Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen -  
             Youth Ministry Center 
 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  May 22 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP Meeting - Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.    Finance Council Meeting -   
             Rectory Basement 
 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: May 23 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    6:00 p.m.   8th Grade Graduation -  
             Church 
     
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: May 24 
    7:30 p.m.   Intramural Basketball Coach’s 
             Meeting - Cafeteria 
 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  May 25 
    11:30 a.m.      Heritage Luncheon-Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Respect Life Meeting - ARC 
             (Adult Resource Center) 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Choir -  
             Church 
 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  May 26 
             No events scheduled 
 
           

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: May 27 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall 
     1:30 p.m.   Wedding - Church 

 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Aඉඉൾൺඅ Pඅൾൽ඀ൾඌ 
 

     If you picked up a pledge card please  
  turn it into the rectory.  If you haven’t  
  picked up your pledge card, you can    
  pick it up from the rectory. 

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Jackie McClanahan 
Missy McMullen 

Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Steve Sallwasser 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of Mary Ann 
Jarzemkoski. 
     Please pray for the repose of the soul of our 
parishioner, Edward Hingle, III, husband of Sharon 
Hingle. 
       May they, and all the faithful departed, rest in 
peace. 

 
 

Pඅൾൺඌൾ Nඈඍൾ: Sർඁൾൽඎඅൾ Cඁൺඇ඀ൾඌ 
 

     Due to graduation on Tuesday, May 23rd: 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will conclude 
  at 5:00 p.m., 
Confessions will not be heard that evening, and  
Perpetual Help Devotions & Benedictions is  
  canceled. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
     WINGS will be hosting an Anniversary Mass on 
Wednesday, June 21st at 8:15am.  Mass will be 
followed by breakfast in the Church Hall. 
 
     Please call Jo Ann Cassidy at 314-293-7075 or 
Gerri Zeman at 314-680-4687 if you wish to attend.   
 
     Please RSVP by Thursday, June 15th. 

Kൾඇඋංർ඄ Gඅൾඇඇඈඇ Dൺඒඌ 
 

     Kenrick Glennon Days are overnight summer 
camps that give boys in Grades 6-7 (June 12-14) and 
Grades 8-9 (June 15-17) a chance to experience life 
at the seminary.  
     Our parish will cover the cost of the registration 
fee for the boys who go to camp who are from 
Queen of All Saints.  
 

https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd 

Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
  

     The QAS annual pro-life baby bottle drive is now 
under way.  Empty baby bottles were distributed on 
Mother’s Day weekend as a visual reminder to 
PRAY for the unborn!   Even though surgical 
abortions are not being performed in Missouri, many, 
many unborn babies are still being aborted through 
chemical abortions.   And, unfortunately, women are 
making the short drive in to Illinois for legal surgical 
abortions.  Fortunately, there are many agencies 
ready and able to help women facing an untimely 
pregnancy!  Did you know South County Pregnancy 
Help Center is right here in 63129?  What wonderful 
pro-life work happens here!   At the initial 
appointment, a woman is given a free pregnancy test 
and information on fetal development and 
resources.  The Client Advocate speaks with 
compassion, grace, love and truth as they discuss 
options and next steps. 
     We ask that you return your baby bottle with a 
donation to South County Pregnancy Help Center on 
Father’s Day weekend.   

PSR Cൺඍൾർඁංඌඍඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
   

     The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of 
All Saints is in need of qualified catechists for the 
2023-2024 school year. The success of our religious 
education program depends on the dedicated 
individuals of our parish who are willing to share 
their time and faith with our children! Our PSR 
program meets on Wednesday evenings from  
6:00-7:15pm and a stipend is offered. We are in need 
of catechists for the following grades: 
     -7th grade (all girls) 
     -8th grade (all girls) 
If you are interested in serving our parish in this 
way, or would like more information, please contact 
Leanne Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Wൾൽൽංඇ඀ Bൺඇඇඌ 
 

     There is a promise of marriage between  
  Brandon James Bruns and Hannah Leigh Greunke. 

. Sൺඏൾ ඍඁൾ Dൺඍൾ 
Jඎඅඒ 20-23, 2023 

  
     The ladies of Queen of All Saints are invited to 
attend a silent retreat July 20-23rd at the White 
House Retreat Center.   

For more information contact: 
Jo Ann Cassidy at 314-293-7075 

or 
Kim Nelmes at 314-496-5501 

Fංඋඌඍ Cඈආආඎඇංඈඇ Bൺඇඇൾඋඌ ൺඇൽ Cൾඋඍංൿංർൺඍൾඌ 
      
     Second grade First Communion banners and 
certificates are available to be picked up in the 
rectory.  Please pick them up by May 31st.  After 
that date the banners will be thrown away and the 
certificates will be mailed. 
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Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Mൺඒ 27-28 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Detwiler Nancy Grogan 
Rita Holt 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Jeff Kuchno 
Betty Fau 
 

Kay Madras 
Mike Madras 
Rich Winkler 
 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Andy Pollman 
Lisa Messmer 
 

Kevin Winkelman 
Liz Winkelman 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hambrough Sheryl 
Murphy 
Ed Murphy 

Jennifer Beidle 
Jo Ann Cassidy 
Betsie Nappier 
Jackie Zeller 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Detwiler Christine 
Redford 

Linda McMullen 
Jackie 
McClanahan 
Carol Susanka 

 Faith Direct 
 

4/30/23 

Offertory 
 

05/14/23 

WeShare 
 

05/14/23 

Offertory  $6,305.00  $ 16,261.00 $   6,056.64 

Loose     $      744.00  

Capital Improvement  $    35.00   $      120.00  

Tuition Assistance  $    30.00   $        35.00 $   1,025.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $   421.00 $      385.00 $        15.00 

Catholic Communications  $    20.00   $        40.00  

Catholic Home Mission  $    35.00   $        40.00  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Hඈආൾ Mංඌඌංඈඇඌ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 
 
     Next week we will take up the Catholic Home  
Missions Appeal.  Today, over 40% of the dioceses 
in the United States and its territories are unable to 
fund the essential pastoral work their communities 
need.  Your support of this appeal helps them meet 
these faith formation and sacramental needs.  Please 
prayerfully consider how you can support this  
appeal.  More information can be found at 
www.usccb.org/home-missions. 

 
 

Mൾආඈඋංൺඅ Dൺඒ Mൺඌඌ Sർඁൾൽඎඅൾ 
 

     Monday, May 29th, Masses will be offered at: 
 

7:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. 
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Attention Seniors!  
 

Mark your calendars for: 
 

May 25, 2023 
 

Heritage Luncheon 
 

11:30 a.m.  -  Church Hall 
 
 
 

Please call the parish office, 314-846-8207, 
with your name and phone number to 
register.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If Heritage Luncheon is cancelled, we  
will call you. 

Fൺඅඅ Sඉඈඋඍඌ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
  

     Registration for soccer and volleyball for Fall 2023 is now open.  The last day to register is  
June 23rd and no late registrations will be accepted.  Visit www.qasaa.org for more information. 
 

     Boys and girls soccer - PreK thru 8th grade 
     Boys and girls volleyball - 3rd thru 8th grade 

 
. 

 

Nൾඐ Pൺඋංඌඁංඈඇൾඋඌ 
 

Please welcome Justin and Meredith Stalley and 
their son, Neal, and daughter, Eliza, to Queen of All 
Saints Parish. 
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Sൾඋൺඉඁංආ Sංඇ඀ൾඋඌ Cൾඅൾൻඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

   
 

 

The Seraphim Singers celebrated the end 
of the choir season with a pizza party and 
awards ceremony!  Thank you to each of 
these students from our day school and 
PSR who volunteered their time and  
talent for the music ministry at QAS!    



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   



 

 

Tඁൾ Aඌർൾඇඌංඈඇ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ                                                                          Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   



 

 

Tඁൾ Aඌർൾඇඌංඈඇ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ                                                                          Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Mൺඒ 21, 2023                   



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of All Saints Church, Oakville, MO              B 4C 01-4125

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jon Becker
 

jbecker@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2536
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
20+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101


